
Report from the Education Committee 
Wednesday, December 5, 2018 
 

 
TOPICS: 
Ladysmith Secondary Improv 
Professional Learning Communities (PLCs) 
Learning Alternatives 
 

 
LADYSMITH IMPROV – Teacher Bill Taylor proudly introduces the Ladysmith Secondary 
improv group. The program is celebrating 20 years of laughs. 
 
Watch the performance 
 

 
PLCs – Dover Bay Secondary Principal Don Balcombe and Rock City Elementary Vice-
Principal Linda Baldwin provides an overview of the district’s Professional Learning 
Communities.  
 
PowerPoint presentation 
Watch the presentation 

 

 
LEARNING ALTERNATIVES – District Principal Brett Hancock provided an overview of the 
Learning Alternatives program.  
 
PowerPoint presentation 
Watch the presentation  
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 
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 250-741-5273 
 
 

https://youtu.be/arXRlZ0tGBA?t=213
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2018-19/PLC_presentation-EducationCommittee-December052018.pdf
https://youtu.be/arXRlZ0tGBA?t=1139
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2018-19/LearningAlternatives-EducationCommittee-December052018.pdf
https://youtu.be/arXRlZ0tGBA?t=3448
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCsM0NRLUtV3AEg_tLzRS97Q
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca

